
Henry, Oliver M, Harley,
Avril-Jayne and Freya
for fantastic tidying of

all resources
demonstrating our

school rule of
respecting everyone

and everything. 

A massive well done to all of our children who took part in
their sports days. We began the day with our youngest

children taking part in an Early Years sports morning. The
children were so excited to be showing their grown ups how

speedy they were. 
In the afternoon, our older children took part in a circuit of
sporting events, finished with running races. As always, our

children blew us away with their positive attitudes. 
Thank you to the families who were able to join us and a huge
thank you to the PTA for providing drinks for our spectators

and ice poles for the participants. 

Sports Day Success
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A massive well done to our Year 5 and 6 children who
represented our school at the friendly football match on

Monday. Although we did not secure the victory we hoped
for, we were the true winners with our sportsman ship,

perseverance and resilience. We are so proud of our
children.

Football Friendly
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Keeping Safe in the Sun
As the warmer weather approaches (hopefully) please ensure

you child comes to school prepared. This means bringing a sun
hat, with sun cream applied, a labelled bottle of sun cream

(which the children should be able to apply themselves) and a
water bottle.  

Forest School
Our Year 5 and 6 children have had a fantastic time at Forest

School this week. They have taken part in activities from
making more complex wooden carvings in the tool area to
creating a zip line out of materials. The children have also
spoken highly of camouflaging their hands using materials
and taking photographs to assess their effectiveness and

have made finger print memories as part of their transition to
high school. Well done to our children for taking those careful

risks and persevering in all of the activities.



How did we SHINE this week? 
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Tommy (YR)
Jacob (Y2)

Oliver M (Y3)
Grace (Y6)

Star Reader Award

Shining Stars

Class 1 - Lenard for your lovely manners,
following instructions and showing kindness and
respect to all.  
Class 2 - Charlotte for always trying super hard
and being a kind, caring friend.
Class 3 - Jaxon for always being a super
example of The Kellington Way. 
Class 4 - John for showing respect to everyone
and everything. You have shone in all your
learning. 

Class 1 -  Oscar for always being kind, caring and helpful! You show
respect to all and you always cheer for your friends. 
Class 2 - Amadis for always trying super hard and setting a great
example to others.
Class 3 - Harlow for your increasing contributions to our whole class
learning. 
Class 4 - Lilly W for working as hard as you can in everything. The effort
you put into this last half term has been outstanding. 

Half Term Super Stars



How did we SHINE this week? 
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Resilience Award

Bohdi (YR) for showing resilience in all that you so! you taskle every
task with determination, enthusiasm and a big smile! 
Brody (Y2) for a fantastic effort at sports day and for working really
hard on your writing this week.
Tye (Y3) for your resilience and perseverance at Sports Day.
Amber (Y5) for your determination in Sports Day. You flew through
your races despite experiencing difficulty. Amazing!

Class 1 - Sienna G for consistently trying
hard with your letter formation. Keep up
the fantastic work! 
Class 2 - Aria for always taking time with
your handwriting and presentation.
Class 3 - Lilly for your beautiful feelings
poem. 
Class 4 - Maggie for a super newspaper
report. Your writing shows real maturity.
You have mastered using a formal tone.

Star Writer



As we still have unwanted visitors in
our school, we will be relaunching our

BUG BUSTING DRIVE! 
Please check your child’s hair every

couple of days so we can work
together to eradicate those beasties!
For thorough advice on identification,

treatment and ongoing prevention,
please click on the link below.

NHS Headlice and Nits

Bug Busting Together
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This week’s attendance:
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3 hours, 5 minutes!

Your paragraph text

School Photos Incoming! 

Active Photography will be
returning to school to take our

annual class photos. This will be
during the usual school day. 

Safeguarding Alert

We have been made aware by our local PCSO of a recent Tik Tok challenge
that is circulating. This is ‘The Lip Balm Challenge’. 

This is where young people are being encouraged to buy a lip balm and
when this is finished, end their life. This has been thankfully reported by a
young female to her parents regarding the frequency of challenges such
as this and the normalisation between young people of discussing self-

harm and suicide. 
Please be vigilant. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
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We are excited to announce that our successful breakfast club will be
extending its hours after half term. 

Breakfast club will be available from 7.30am!
7.30-8.45am session - £3.75
8.00-8.45am session - £2.50

After half term, we are even more excited to announce that we will be
providing an after school club from 3.15-6pm. Start dates to follow! 

The sessions are priced at:
3.15-5.00pm - £6.00
3.15-6.00pm - £8.00

These sessions are pre-bookable with the office. Please contact
admin@kp.starmat.uk for bookings. 

Wraparound Care  at Kellington!



Forest School Holiday Club

Parent Survey

Our team is gearing up for a new survey in which we'll be giving
you the opportunity

to express your opinion on parent and carer engagement at
Kellington and your overall

confidence in the school’s strategy. Our goal is to open up a
communication channel

where your voice is heard and organised in such a way that we
can create the best

learning environment for your child. To help us with this, we're
working together with

the Edurio survey platform.
To complete the survey, please click here: Edurio Parent Survey

Surveys are completely anonymous and confidential, though
the responses will be

aggregated for the purpose of analysis. Please note that the
survey needs to be

completed in one sitting. The
survey should take no more than 15 minutes to complete.

Your opinion and honesty are much appreciated. If you have any
questions or

concerns please be in touch.
We look forward to your feedback!
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http://edurio.com/poll/mr4UR9
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Amazing free support available locally for parents of
autistic children. These will be informal workshops

delivered by a qualified team who are all also parents of
children with autism. 

Autism Arena are offering these session for free, and you
can attend one, or all of the sessions. Each has a slightly

different focus. 
You child doesn’t have to have a diagnosis for you to

attend. 

Reserve you place HERE

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/autism-arena-cic-85286071533

